
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 10/23/2023 6:13:42 PM
Subject: Marine fuel spill - Wreck Beach

Mayor and Council,

Canadian Coast Guard is currently responding to a marine emergency off Wreck Beach involving the 
sinking of a tugboat. There is a significant fuel sheen observed at the site which may pose a risk to 
the shoreline. 

VEMA and Environmental Services are monitoring the situation and we will keep you apprised of any 
significant developments. 

Best,
Paul 




